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TMB restricts Dallas physician 

 
On September 11, 2019, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily restricted, 
with notice, the Texas medical license of Gerald Patrick Gibson, Jr., M.D. (Lic. No. L6050), after 
determining his continuation in the unrestricted practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to 
public welfare. The restriction was effective immediately. 
 
Dr. Gibson shall comply with all terms and conditions of the Interim Testing Agreement with the 
Board, until the requirement is superseded by further order of the Board; notify the Compliance 
Department of the Board of any drug screening violation within ten days; and shall not practice 
medicine in Texas unless and until his practice location is approved by the Executive Director of 
the Board, or until superseded by subsequent order of the Board. Prior to seeking this approval 
to resume practice, Dr. Gibson shall provide, along with his proposed practice location, a letter 
of recommendation from his treating addiction medicine specialist that he is safe to return to 
practice in the proposed location. 
 
The Board panel found that Dr. Gibson, who was previously temporarily suspended after 
violating his Texas Physician Health Program (TXPHP) agreement, submitted evidence that he 
has completed inpatient and out-patient rehabilitation and is actively participating in ongoing 
recovery; however, Dr. Gibson is early in his recovery and has demonstrated only a short period 
of sobriety. 
 
The temporary restriction remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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